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12-3-2015 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

180 EAST BROAD STREET 

COLUMBUS, OHIO 43215 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

THIS LETTER IS IN REFERENCE TO CASE NUMBER 14-12-7-EL-SSO AND MY 
FAMILY AND I CARE ABOUT REDUCING TOXIC POLLUTION AND SAVING MONEY 
ON OUR ELECTRIC BILL. 

JOYCE GOLUB 

25150 TWICKENHAM 

BEACHWOOD,OH 44122 
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